

30 November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Reindeer Run - Overgate Hospice

On Friday 18 December, your child will be taking part in our 'Reindeer Run' to raise much needed funds for Overgate Hospice. Each class will be walking or running for 15 minutes and by taking part, your child will be joining thousands of other young people across the country to have fun and challenge themselves and we will also be helping to raise much needed funds for Overgate Hospice.

Each child, and member of staff, will be provided with their very own antlers and reindeer nose to wear during the run. These can also be taken home at the end of the day. There will even be a surprise Santa running throughout the day! The antlers and noses will only be handled by **one member of staff per class**, who will have sanitised their hands before handling, and each child will be asked to **sanitise their hands after using the antlers and noses** - therefore following Covid-19 guidelines and keeping our children as safe as possible. They will place them in their lockers straight after wearing them and sanitise their hands.

Your child will be provided with a sponsorship form and a money bag to collect any sponsorship money. Your child can ask friends and family to sponsor the run and they can donate any amount they would like. Any money that can be donated will be greatly appreciated.

Money buckets will be available with a member of staff at the gate on the last 3 days of the half term (16, 17 and 18 December). Please try to put the money into a money bag or envelope and do not bring it into school before the above dates. The money will then be counted (during the holidays) and we will be sure to include the total amount on our first newsletter back after the Christmas holidays.

Yours sincerely

Annie C. McNally

Demorally

Principal